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DISTRICT OFFICE
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HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

HARRISBURG

November 10, 2009
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Arthur Coccodrilli, Chairman
Independent Regulatory Review Commission
333 Market Street, 14th Floor
Harrisburg PA 17101

Dear Chairman Coccodrilli:
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This letter is to add my support for Regulation 16A-4816, IRRC
number 2639, which has been proposed by the State Board of
Funeral Directors in reference topreneed activities of unlicensed
employees.

I understand there is a public meeting being held on November
19, 2009 for this regulation. I believe this regulation is in the
public's best interest and respectfully request IRRCs approval
of Regulation 16A-4816.

Thank you for your favorable consideration of this important
regulation.

Sincerely,

Michael T. Peifer
STATE REPRESENTATIVE
139th Legislative District

Cc: John W. Eirkson


